PUBLIC NOTICE OF TEST OF AUTOMATIC
TABULATING EQUIPMENT

Notice is hereby given that the automatic tabulating equipment that will be used in
the City of Sulphur Springs election to be held on May 6, 2017, will be tested
Tuesday, April 11, 2017, at 9:00 a.m. in the Executive Chambers of City Hall at
201 North Davis Street, Sulphur Springs, Texas, to ascertain that it will accurately
count the votes cast for all offices.

Posted this the 6" day of April 2017.

Gale Roberts
City Secretary
Sulphur Springs,



